
Hi, 

As a parent of public school students, I strongly oppose SB 738, SB 457, and SB 874 and any 

other bill that opens the door to forced regionalization of Connecticut Public Schools. 

We moved here for the schools, and existing school quality is what keeps us here and we 

strongly oppose of the bills which will impact the quality of schools and education system here 

in Rocky hill, CT 

I can be reached at below number for any discussion! 

Thanks, 

Kali 

860-502-4261 

 


